
Submitter: Jayne Byrnes 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB951 

I full-heartedly support this bill. I want my doctor to have full control over my health 

care. Management companies should not profit from the health needs of citizens.  


